
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

Port Freeport (Owner) will accept sealed bids until 2:00 PM on April 30, 2024, at the Port Freeport 

Administration office located at 1100 Cherry St. for the contract for Velasco Terminal Access Project 

CSJ 0912-31-337, at Port Freeport, Freeport, Texas. 

 

All interested parties are invited to address bids to: 

 

Phyllis Saathoff, Executive Director/ CEO 

Port Freeport 

1100 Cherry St. 

Freeport, Texas 77541 

(979) 233-2667 

 

Please indicate your bid package as a “SEALED BID.” 

 

To request Copies of the Contract Documents, contact: 

  

(Engineering Consultant) 

Freese and Nichols, Inc. 

11200 Broadway, Suite 2332 

Pearland, Texas  77584  

Roberto Patterson, P.E. 

(832) 456-4700 

FNI No. 23-201 

 

 

Do not contact Port Freeport to request a bid package.   

This will be a one-step, unit price contract with approximate scope quantities as follows: 

 

1. Storm Sewer – Approx. 6000 LF  (24” to 42” RCP) (w/ CSS & Trench Excavation Protection) 
2. Concrete pavement 10” CRCP – Approx. 34,000 SY  
3. ACP – 3,000 Tons +/- (1” Bond breaker, 2” Surface & 12” ASB) 
4. LTS/ CSB – Approx. 36,000 SY 
5. Roadway Illumination (Street Lighting) 
6. Removal of Existing Materials – Approx. 10,000 SY (Base, ACP & Concrete) 

 

A Pre-Bid Meeting for this project will be held at 10:00 AM, Tuesday, April 16, 2024, at the 

Port Freeport Administration Office, located at 1100 Cherry Street, Freeport, Texas, 77541. 
 

 

For additional information, contact:  

Roberto Patterson, P.E. 

(832) 456-4700 

 

The Owner reserves the right to reject any or all bids or to accept any bids deemed advantageous. 


